Swan Valley West is accepting quotes for dust control product and application for the 2025 season.

Typically we have liquid dust control custom applied to various roads in our municipality. While we are
willing to consider other options for several years we have only received quotes for liquid product.

Please submit quotes for dust control, including application, priced per litre by 2PM on April 22, 2025.

In 2024, Swan Valley West purchased about $80,000 of applied product and the winning bid was 40
cents per litre.

In the past application has been done late May or early June. We prefer to apply the product earlier this
year. Please indicate if you would be available in early May for application.

We are also purchasing some dry product for reapplication and touch ups. If you wish to provide a
qguote on dry product, please submit it by the same deadline.



